NOTICE FROM FITZ PARK TRUST

Closure of Children’s Play Area at Fitz Park

We are very sorry but the play area is currently closed.
This is to protect users and staff and to help prevent the spread of Covid 19 infections in our area in view of the very high transmission rates currently.

The situation will be reviewed on 20th January 2021 and the play area will be re-opened as soon as possible.
We thank you for your patience at this time.
